
PUBLIC NOTICE
NEW RAMBLEWOOD DRIVE AREA NEIGHBOURHOOD PARK

The Corporation of the Town of Wasaga Beach (Public Works Department | Parks Division) has 
retained HKLA (Henry Kortekass & Asscociates Inc.) to develop a new neighbourhood park located in 
the new Zancor Homes – Ramblewood Drive residential subdivision. The park block has a distinctive 
triangular shape and encompasses approximately 1.0 hectare. Our primary objective is to design a 
new park that not only meets the necessary service standards for the local neighborhoods but also 
enriches the community's amenities.

COMMUNITY OUTREACH NO.1 
October 19th, 2023 @ 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm

Click Here to register virtual presentation.
Upon successful registration, you will receive an invitation link via email.

*SITE LOCATION MAP

Prepared by: HKLA – Henry Kortekaas & Associates Inc.

*NOTE: Before the presentation 
begins, an online survey will be 
distributed to all participants. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you 
could share your feedback. 

For more information about this presentation or if you have any questions:  

Henry Kortekaas & Associates Inc. 
Tyler Main
(905) 839-5599 ext.8000
tmain@hkla.ca 

https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/LEdP56vo3ki6yK-dWDOiLw,PpjN1A0_90-AOV-T8iiSfA,c-wImuVnikaCPZ2gtM9eyg,npy6J3N6hUC11_u7nj_uyQ,S5S5BOt7RkuXjK5n6my_QA,RDCcjOexr0SfbfmxBt5p0Q?mode=read&tenantId=e74f472c-e8ab-48de-bac8-af9d5833a22f

	Slide 1

